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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 3:08 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: HB 2269

 

 

From: Cindy [mailto:rocknrollschool@msn.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 3:03 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: HB 2269 

 
Hi I'm a neighbor of Bullseye glass and have just been through a horrific year of heavy metal poisoning.  

I support HB 2269. We have to support the funding of Cleaner air Oregon and fund DEQ. 

Cleaner air Oregon must be able write regulation to protect Oregon residents. Especially near industry. 

DEQ must have the money to enforce regulation to keep people safe. 

Thank you, 

 

 

Cindy Young 

503.232.6559 

2136 SE Clinton st 

Portland OR 97202 


